
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
8:20:21	PM	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern,	
	
A	FAIR	GO	FOR	AUSTRALIANS	WITH	SOLAR	
	
I	would	like	to	submit	the	following	points:			
	
â€¢I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar;	
â€¢The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity;	
â€¢The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	
regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum;	
â€¢The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	
	
Those	people	who	choose	to	help	themselves	and	the	environment	by	installing	
solar	(at	some	expense)	should	be	rewarded	for	their	efforts	and	sacrifice.		
Visionary	thinking	is	necessary	in	all	walks	of	life	at	this	time	as	our	Earth	is	
undergoing	great	stress	and	change.		We	haven't	taken	care	of	our	planet	and	so	
we	have	exacerbated	the	natural	climate	changes	by	destroying	our	oxygen	
giving	oceans	(Fukushima,	oil	spills,	etc)	and	polluting	our	air.	It	is	high	time	we	
make	urgent	change	a	priority.		Rewarding	those	who	are	on	the	front	line	makes	
perfect	sense.			
	
Sincerely,	
	
Anne	Dalton	
	
Anne	Dalton		

	
Postcode:	2343	
	
	




